
 

  

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

 

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION 

 Steve Flint, Plan Commission Vice-Chairperson 

 

FROM: Tami Urish, Planner I 

 Department of Community Development  

 

DATE: December 21, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: PC 20-27, Text Amendment for Nonconforming Fences in Corner Side Yards 

– Request to withdraw petition 

 

 

The petitioner, Village staff, requests this petition be withdrawn.  The subject will be 

reintroduced at a future meeting in reference to a different zoning code. 

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Staff recommends that the Plan Commission accept the withdrawal of PC 20-27.  

 


